
TRIPLE CREEK PUPPIES 

 
We have a litter of nine beautiful puppies born on 2/7/22---5 males and 4 females.  

Their sire is Maverick (GCHS CH Seamrog Spitfire) and the dam is Pearl (CH Reidwood 

Trplcreek Black Pearl). Both parents have their hips and elbows OFA certified, have been 

Brucellosis tested, had their hearing BAER certified as normal, and are current in their 

vaccinations. 

 

The pups had their dewclaws removed and are microchipped, had their hearing BAER certified 

(all of the pups have normal hearing!), and have been wormed and vaccinated. 

 

Since the pups start going to their new homes on April 4 when they are 8 weeks old, here are 

the pups on 4/3/22, one day before they are 8 weeks old.  This will be the last photos of the 

pups. 

 

Since these pups were born so close to Valentine’s Day, the names under their photos are 

temporary Valentine’s Day-themed names until their new owners pick their own names.  They 

are getting more color now, and will get even more color each week now. 

 

 

    

“Cupid” – orange male 

    
“Beau” – orange male 



    
“Archer” – orange male 

    

“Arrow” – blue male 

  
 

 
“Valentine” – blue male 

    
“Diamond” – blue female 



    
“Candy” – blue female 

    
“Flower” – blue female 

  
 

 
“Blue Rose” – blue female 

 

 
If you are interested in more information about our upcoming litters, please send us an email at 

triple-creek@bloomingdalecom.net. 

 

Thank you! 

mailto:triple-creek@bloomingdalecom.net

